
   
Office of the President 

November 29, 2021 
 
Daemen College 
Faculty and Staff 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
I hope that you are doing well and had a restful Thanksgiving holiday. I am writing with a few 
updates. 
 
First, I am pleased to announce the appointment of a new AVP for Employee Engagement, Laura 
Azzarella, effective January 3. 
 
Laura comes to Daemen with a great deal of experience in human resources, most recently 
serving as senior human resources manager for Cascades, a Canadian based paper manufacturing 
company, at their Niagara Falls campus. Laura has over a decade of diverse human resources 
experience spanning from the legal, banking and corporate sectors.  
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